
Original Message----- 
From: website@co.skagit.wa.us [mailto:website@co.skagit.wa.us]  
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 12:40 PM 
To: Planning & Development Services 
Subject: PDS Comments 
 
Name : Ellen Cooley 
Address : 16340 Lookout Ln. 
City : Bow 
State : WA 
Zip : 98232 
email : iwantmyteddybear@gmail.com 
Phone : 360-766-7012` 
PermitProposal : TDR Program in Skagit County Comments : Please reject the TDR program. 
 
Skagit County should not be paying to take land off the tax rolls. Strapped tax-payers and County 
Government can not afford it. 
 
This proposed program is a waste of money and will not protect working farmland. 
 
What is happening to Sakuma Farms is putting "working farmland" in Skagit County at risk.  
 
Let''s focus on WORKING FARMLAND because "it isn''t farmland without farmers". 
 
Respectfully, 
Ellen Cooley 
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